
 

ACTION REQUEST FORM 
 

DATE: August 15, 2017 

TO:  The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

FROM: A. Paul Norby, Director of Planning and Development Services 

 

COUNCIL ACTION REQUEST: 

 

Request for Public Hearing on the Northeast Suburban Area Plan Update. 

 

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION: 

 

The Northeast Suburban Area Plan Update was developed during the past year by Planning and 

Development Services Staff with input and participation by the general public at four community 

meetings.  The City-County Planning Board held a public hearing on the draft on June 8, 2017 

and recommended the plan to the City Council unanimously. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLANNING BOARD ACTION: 

 

MOTION ON PETITION: APPROVAL 

FOR: UNANIMOUS 

AGAINST: NONE 

SITE PLAN ACTION: NOT REQUIRED 

 


